Arrowood Home Owners Association Meeting May 2, 2000

Attendees:

Tom DeWispelaere

Steve Jones

Diane Morvay

Logan Smith

Byron Lewis

James Bullard

Krista Miller

The meeting called to order by Tom DeWispelaere at 7:30 PM at the home of Logan Smith.

1. Previous meeting minutes were reviewed and discussed.

2. There was a discussion about an ARC violation in the neighborhood due to complaints received. The board has agreed to meet with the homeowners at a date to be determined to discuss the matter.

3. Evergreen Ventures has set up a meeting Wednesday May 17, 2000 7 PM at Osborne Park High School. They will have a presentation of their proposed project and answer any questions that residents may have. All residents are encouraged to attend.

4. Comcast is going to upgrade the cable in the neighborhood. The easement that Comcast has is a 10 feet easement. Tom will send them a letter to reiterate the 10 feet easement as some of the boxes in the neighborhood are beyond the easement.

5. The Easter Egg Hunt was a great success with over 100 people attending.

6. A reminder that the neighborhood Garage Sale is this coming Saturday May 7, 2000.

7. The Arrowood Home Owners Board of Directors purchased (2) $20,000.00 CD’s as discussed and voted on at the March meeting.

8. Tom reminded everyone that the newsletter articles are due ASAP.

9. Krista researched and presented to the board information about the Magisterial District Street Project. This is a new program offered by the county and could eventually get streetlights throughout our community. This is still 1 – 2 years away.

10. The board discussed the RV’s and basketball hoops in the neighborhood again.

11. James Bullard is going to research the possibility of a joint community pool with Rosebury and Blooms Crossing HOA’s.

12. The board reviewed and approved the following ARC applications:

Lot # 11 for a Florida room.

Lot # 251 (Station Road) for a storm door. 

     13. Krista and Tom are going to head up the committee to re-write the covenants. The                                  


Committee will consist of any interested residents and board members.

Meeting adjourned at 9:05 PM.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Diane Morvay

Arrowood HOA Secretary

